
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Forward to the Board-Approved 2013-2014 Transmission Plan 

At the March 20, 2014 ISO Board of Governors meeting, the ISO Board of Governors approved 
the 2013-2014 Transmission Plan with the exception of the Delaney-Colorado River 500 kV line, 
which was recommended for approval as an economically driven project.  The ISO will conduct 
further assessment of the Delaney-Colorado River 500 kV line project and will report back to the 
Board after the additional assessment has been conducted.  Changes to the final 2013-2014 
Transmission Plan from the plan submitted to the Board for approval, have been noted with 
footnotes. 

 

 






